United States Senate

WASHINGT UN. DC 20510

August 8, 200

Dear Friends:

It is my great pleasure to send my official greetings to the Northeast Dairy Compact Commission, for your monthly meeting which is being held in Connecticut for the first time.

I am very pleased that Connecticut consumers, environmentalists, processors and farmers will have a forum to express their opinions during this meeting of the commission. It is important that all the stakeholders in this important issue have an opportunity to come together and share their concerns about how the Northerst Dairy Compact unpacts their lives.

I wish all the participants in this meeting the very best in all their future endeavors.

Sincerely,

JOSEPH I. LIEBERMAN

United States Senator

JIL:crl

PHINTED ON RECYCLED STOCK

** TOTAL PAGE.02 **